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THE ADMINISTRATOR OF THE ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
WASHINGTON, D.0 20460 

H. Christopher Frey, Ph.D. 
Chair 
Clean Air Scientific Advisory Committee 
Science Advisory Board 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, D.C. 20460 

Thank you for your June 18, 2013, letter in which you provide the Clean Air Scientific Advisory 
Committee's response to the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency's Drqfl Plan for the Development 
of/he Integrated Science Assessment for Nitrogen Oxides - Health Criteria, May 2013. 

We greatly appreciate the advisory committee's constructive comments, and we are grateful for your 
help in ensuring that the EPA uses the best science to protect public health and the environment. 

I look forward to continuing to work with you on important environmental challenges. 
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